WELCOME TO PHILADELPHIA QUARTERLY MEETING

## Monthly Newsletter



HEY, HOW ARE YOU?

## Read for Updates

"The winter tree Resembles me; Whose sap lies in its root: The spring draws near As it, so I Shall bud, I hope, and shoot" -Thomas Ellwod, 1639-1714

May this newsletter find you dry and comfortable. As I write this, storms bring turbulent winds and tempestuous rains to quiet streets in Philadelphia. The Thomas Ellwood's quote above is a wonderful reminder that in due time, we will bask in the bright sunlight and awakening warmth. But for now, may we continue to resemble the winter tree, standing in patient wait. Good thing there is a Quarterly Meeting

Session in 3 weeks that will prove to the most joyful accompaniment to these April showers. Read on for more information and the chance to register. In peace,

Kimani, PQM Coordinator

## New Website Alert

## VISIT PHILADELPHIAQUARTER.ORG

Did you notice we have a new website? Take a moment and check out the calendar for latest information on PQM events. If you would like to add an event to the calendar, please email <a href="mailto:pamcoordinator@gmail.com">pamcoordinator@gmail.com</a>

